
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, May 25, 2011 

Re. Teaching on postgraduate Breathing, Performance and Rehabilitation paper 

Dear Glenn, 

Thank you once again for your excellent session on ‘Breathing Retraining and the 
Buteyko Institute Method’ that you delivered as part of our postgraduate Breathing, 
Performance and Rehabilitation paper last weekend.  The informal feedback from the 
students was very positive, and from our point of view, the session really enhances the 
rest of the programme. So thank you for giving up your valuable time and offering the 
students something that we are sure will be invaluable learning and experience for them 
in the future.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr David Nicholls  PhD MA GradDipPhys NZSP 
Postgraduate Head 
Faculty of Health & Environmental Sciences 
AUT University 
Auckland 
New Zealand  


